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PAC Newsletter 
November 2018 

December Activities 
December is a busy month for Glenwood School and the PAC. This year the annual 
Children’s Holiday Market & Seasonal Crafts will be held on ​December 14​th​. Glenwood 
students will have the opportunity to shop for gifts at the holiday market. Each class will 
visit the sale and for a small donation, children can purchase and wrap gifts for loved ones. 
If you have small, unbreakable, gently used items that would make great gifts for children 
to give their families this holiday season, please save them! Holiday items and gift wrapping 
are also needed. On the same day, the annual seasonal craft will be offered to all students. 
This year we are making holiday wreaths – students can decorate their own wreath to take 
home.  
The annual Pancake Breakfast will take place on the last day of school, ​December 21st​. 
Information about volunteering for these events as well as needed donations will be sent 
home shortly. 

Next PAC Meeting 
Our next PAC meeting will be held on Wednesday, ​January 16th at 6:30 pm​ in the school 
library. Everyone is welcome to attend PAC meetings and contribute thoughts and ideas. 
Join us to discuss priorities for the year and to hear from Vice Principal Mr. LaPlante about 
current school-related news and events. PAC meetings will be held approximately every 
second month and days/times will be varied to accommodate diverse schedules. 
Child-minding will be available for all meetings. 

Tentative PAC meeting for the remainder of the school year are: April 3rd, and May 29th. All 
meetings will be held in the evening. 

Wanted 
The PAC is responsible for the appliances in the gym kitchen and unfortunately our fridge is 
on its last legs. If anyone is replacing their appliances and has a fridge in good working 
order that they would like to donate, please email the PAC (if you also have an oven to get 
rid of, we’d be happy to take it as well) . 

Pick-up can be arranged  
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We Need You! 
Volunteers are always needed for all of our committees. This is a great opportunity to get 
involved and help ensure our annual and ongoing PAC sponsored events are a success. 
You can find out more about each of the committees or sign up by speaking to a member 
of the PAC Executive member.  

The PAC is still looking for a Fundraising Chair. If you have great ideas about how we can 
raise money for Glenwood, consider volunteering for this position and working with our 
keen Executive team.  

Consider volunteering at movie nights, distributing fun lunches on Fridays, helping with 
fundraising, or making lunches for the forgotten lunch committee. There is a job for every 
skill set and availability! Throughout the year watch for announcements about helping with 
our various seasonal events. 

Contact Us 
Contact the Glenwood PAC at Glenwood.PAC@burnabyschools.ca  

Watch for details about PAC news, events, meetings and more through the Glenwood 
listserve, the school website (​https://glenwood.burnabyschools.ca/​) and on the bulletin 
board at the school entrance.  

If you aren’t receiving any e-mail messages from the PAC or the school, be sure your e-mail 
address is included in the Glenwood listserv (check at the school office). 

   

https://glenwood.burnabyschools.ca/
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Ongoing Fundraisers  
Please consider supporting the following ongoing Glenwood Elementary fundraising 
initiatives:  

Oliver’s Labels 
Oliver’s Labels is a great source for durable personalized labels and tags for kids. Find 
labels and tags for almost anything a kid can lose, throw or leave behind! Families who 
have made purchases over the summer are very pleased with the products! Use the 
Glenwood link (​http://www.oliverslabels.com/GlenwoodPAC​) and 20% of your purchase will 
support our school.  

COBS Breads 
Each time you buy baked goods at COBS Breads at Market Crossing, mention you’re raising 
dough for Glenwood Elementary and 10 percent of your purchase will be donated to our 
school.  

Lee’s Bottle Depot 
Recycling refunds from refundable containers is one of our top fundraisers. Bag your 
bottles, cans, and other refundable containers and drop them in the Glenwood Bin at Lee’s 
at 7385 Buller Ave, Burnaby. Glenwood receives 100% of the value of your returnables. 
Spread the word to your neighbours, friends, and family!  

QSP 
Purchase your magazine through QSP subscriptions and Glenwood earns 37% of your 
order. Visit ​www.qsp.ca​ to register and shop. Glenwood’s ID number is 3744828.  

 

http://www.oliverslabels.com/GlenwoodPAC
http://www.qsp.ca/

